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groups is part of our privilege.  It was suggested to have a one or more senators (or perhaps a 
FSCOUP or DCOP/CCOP member and another faculty member that is passionate on that 
subject or theme, etc.) on each committee.  This was welcomed by members providing an 
opportunity to receive regular updates of progress.  It would be advisable to have representation 
from each college so as to not have it overpopulated with faculty from one specific college or 
another. 
 
A question was asked about the time line for 2025 plan:  Final plan is to roll out in April 2011.  


